Student Support Work Group:  Notes
July 23rd, 2020

Dual Enrollment: Update on Progress

“The Academic and Professional Matters Committee approved the proposal to allow adult school students to enroll as special admits on May 13, 2020, and the Chancellor's Advisory Council, which is made up of leaders of the district's employee and student organizations, approved the policy changes on June 5, 2020. The governing board will be asked to adopt the revised policy at the August 3, 2020, regular meeting.” 

Anthony Cervantes: Trying to figure out the triggers (e.g. form) and the flagging of Adult School students and how to get them in under dual enrollment.  De Anza and Foothill communicate.

Transition advisors signing off…working with CTE coordinators, ESL teachers/coordinators, etc.

Are there folks that we need to bring in who might refer them (e.g. a church teaching GED)? Should we be engaging folks in conversation in our region that we aren’t currently working with?

For Foothill, use the current dual enrollment form until the process is in place.

Went over calendar of outreach events.

Group agreed maybe explore sub groups to get the annual strategies completed.  Will discuss at the first meeting of the year.


